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Comments This site makes no sense from an environmental aspect  
There is no demand for clay in the West Sussex area, WSCC have more than 25 years of reserves and 
the lack of any local brickworks exacerbates the problem 
Without the claypit site there is simply no justification for a waste site at this unsuitable location. 
There is currently sufficient capacity for Construction and Demolition waste in West Sussex, in 
established locations which are far more suitable. 
Additionally, the applicant's plan is to recycle only 50% of the waste brought onto site. This is well 
below accepted industry standard.  
This is a greenfield site, National policy states that waste sites should be sited in built-up areas or 
brownfield sites.   
As a resident of Loxwood Road I am particularly concerned about the effect this will have on our Road, 
a significant increase in HGV traffic (Circa 300%) presenting a severe safety risk to existing road 
users. Loxwood  Road is just 5.1m wide at its narrowest and 5.5m along most of its length and as 
such is simply not suitable for this level of HGV traffic. There is also a severe highway safety issue at 
the junction of Loxwood Road/A281 junction at Bucks Green (I am a Bucks Green resident), potential 
damage to listed buildings which will be affected by the increased HGV traffic along the proposed 
route, plus the proposed redesign of the areas will result in disruption and loss of public parking and 
amenity at the lay-by. 
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